
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses Iraq – Japan bilateral relations, political scene
developments with Japan’s Ambassador

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, stressed the importance of benefiting

from the Japanese experience in the reconstruction of the country and investing in the

acceptability and good reputation of Japanese companies in the Iraqi society. H.E. met the

Japanese Ambassador, His Excellency Mr. Kotaro Suzuki on 26/5/2022 and emphasized the necessity

of Iraq opening to all in what preserves its sovereignty and achieves the interests of its

people.

Politically, His Eminence referred to the nature of the current political impasse resulting

from the lack of balance created by the recent elections and added that the absence of balance

means the absence of stability. H.E. called for consideration of the proposed initiatives and

taking what is possible from them to end the current political crisis.


